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TIMOTHY KABAT, President
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ROBERT SEAQUIST, Council Member
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May 18, 2015
Honorable Mayor and
Common Council Members
Re: Resolution authorizing the naming of the pedestrian bridge located near the Bud Hendrickson Nature

Trail.

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Board of Public Works considered the above matter at their meeting on May 18, 2015 and recommended
the same be adopted as amended to appropriate up to $4,000.00 from uncommitted bond funds with direction
to the City Engineer to find appropriate source of funds and determine placement of signs.

Sincerely,

Tumabat [nve

Timothy Kabat
President
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